

Dear Dr. Ken Schmiesing and the Celina City Schools Board of Education:

CELINA CITY SCHOOLS

This letter is my notification that I will be retiring effective January 1, 2022.

I would like to take this opportunity to thank you for allowing me to be an employee of Celina City Schools. I have thoroughly enjoyed my time with the district. There was never a day that I didn't want to come to work.

I wish the district nothing but the best in the future, especially with the upcoming building projects.

Sincerely,

Janie Overley
Janie Overley